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SUNNYSIDE, N.Y. – Senate Deputy Leader Michael Gianaris issued the following statement

about today’s fire in Sunnyside, Queens.

“I was deeply saddened to hear the news of another fire In Sunnyside impacting small

businesses. My office is reaching out to those impacted and stands ready to support the

recovery in this area.”
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